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COVID-19
PROTOCOL
FOR ALL CSUDH BUILDINGS

ONLY RESIDENT STUDENTS AND ESSENTIAL UNIVERSITY PERSONNEL  
SHOULD BE ON THE CSUDH CAMPUS. ALL EVENTS AND MEETINGS IN  

THIS BUILDING ARE CANCELED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

DO NOT ENTER THIS BUILDING IF YOU HAVE THE FOLLOWING SYMPTOMS

COUGH FEVER SHORTNESS OF BREATH

FREQUENTLY 
WASH  

YOUR HANDS 
WITH SOAP

MAINTAIN DISTANCE FROM  
ONE ANOTHER6 FEET

COVER YOUR FACE
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